
 

 

Dear colleagues, 

 

 It is our pleasure to invite you at the Conference “Regional 

cooperation in misdemeanor law-best practices in misdemeanor 

proceedings”. The Association of Misdemeanor Judges of the 

Republic of Serbia in cooperation with ISC and the Embasssy of 

the Kigdom of the Netherlands are organizing the Regional 

Conference  taking place in Belgrade,  

hotel Queen’s Astoria Design ****, on 20. and 21. Septemeber 2011.  
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            Besides the envisaged discussion on various topics and 

workshops, we would like to invite you to apporach our Initiative 

on regional cooperation in the field of misdemeanor law. Intitative shall 

propose the manner of enhanced cooperation of the States 

signatures to the Initiative, aiming at increasing the level of 

efficiency and exchange best practices between the judges and 

other institutions handling misdemeanour cases. The Inititative 

Proposal shall be send to you in the upcoming week, upon which 

you could send us your comments and proposals by the  
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1. September 2011, after the final version shall be prepared.  The 

Document shall be signed by one representative of the delegation 

from each State invited to sign the Intitiative.  

 

We would kindly ask you to nominate two representatives of your 

country , in order to share their valuable experince and lessons 

learned from the practice in the field of misdemeanor law and 

statistical data(based on the topics listed in the Agenda). 

 

At the Conference shall participate representatives of regional 

misdemeanor organizations (Abania, Bosnia and Herzegovina, 

Bulgaria, Croatia, Slovenia, Macedonia, Montenegro, Hungary, 

Romania), representatives of the Ministry of justice of Republic of 

Serbia, representatives of the High court council, High 

misdemeanor court, Judicial Academy, international experts, CSOs 

representatives, civil servants included in misdemeanor 

procedure, etc. The Association of misdemeanor judges prepared 

agenda of the Conference, which shall be send to you subsequently 

upon your confirmation. 

  

English is the official language of the Conference, with 

simultanoeus translation into Serbian language.  

 

Organizational Information: 

The guests-participants shall be provded with hotel accomodation 

from 19.September at 20:00h to 22.September at 10:00  h.  The 

transportation expenses shall be also covered by our 

organization(air-plane tickets,bus tickets and by own means, 

including fuel and pay tolls), and translation of the working 

materials.   

We would appreciate if you would confirm your participation, 

number of participants nomination the person singing the 



 

Intitative, transportation means and translation requirements by 

contacting us at :+38111/344-2718 ;mobile: +381 63 311 407 , or via 

e-mail at: : miranikolic@usudprek.org.rs,at your earliest 

convenience, but no later than  26. August 2011. 

We look forward to having open discussions, exchanges of 

opinions on progress made to date and discussion on means to 

support for further efforts. 

 

 

 

Belgrade,                                          President of the Assosiation 

03. Aug 2011.       Zoran Pasalic s.r. 

 

 

 
 

 

 


